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To whom it may concern:

As director of consulting services for Phoenix Technology Group | have worked with dozens of low voltage
cabling companies from all over Denver and the Rocky Mountain region. | have seen some good
companies and | have seen some really bad companies. The last company we used was one of those
companies that did just the minimum to get the job done so we let them go. We immediately started
using Legacy Teledata to perform the low voltage cabling for our company and it has been a very
rewarding experience. We are now dealing with a company that truly cares that the job gets done
satisfactorily for our client and they go the extra mile to ensure that this happens. We have worked on
several jobs recently with Legacy Teledata and each and every job has gone without an issue, and has
been completed on time or earlier. | would highly recommend using Bryan Smith and his team of
professionals to do your low voltage cabling.
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Mike Fisher

Director of Consulting Services



